
 
 
I oppose the proposed new HHS rule, "Nondiscrimination in Health Programs and Activities." In 
rejecting the realities of biological sex, women would be erased from the public discourse 
(along with protections that benefit them). Adolescents would be pushed towards permanent, 
body-altering procedures by isolating them from well-intentioned figures who care about them 
- not an artificial hormone sales team. Religious or otherwise morally-guided medical 
professionals would be punished for noncompliance with the mandate to maim kids and kill 
preborn babies. And taxpayers would be forced to foot the bill. This rule stands to benefit the 
abortion industry and gender bullies... and the big losers would be women, children, preborn 
babies, doctors, and taxpayers. 


